
1 

 

Dealer business name:            

Dealer cell phone:            

Retail sales person / tech full name:          

Retail sales person / tech signature:          

 

Homeowner full name:            

Homeowner email:            

Homeowner cell phone:            

Homeowner address (include zip code):          

Homeowner Support at homeownersupport@daikincomfort.com.

 
This claim form to be collected by the Branch Manager or Distributor. Please scan the form and email to 

https://daikincomfort.com/contact-us.  
 

Operation Returning Comfort Program – Claim Form 
This letter certifies the installation of Daikin brand HVAC equipment is for a home that was affected by hurricanes and 
the subsequent flooding. By signing this letter, the dealer acknowledges he/she will receive a significant discount on 
Daikin brand equipment from the manufacturer (Daikin Manufacturing) to be passed on to the homeowner. This 
program is valid through March 31, 2025, at which point all installations and associated discounts must be completed.
 
The Daikin Homeowner Support department will audit these flood relief claims with homeowners to ensure  
the Daikin installation was indeed for an affected home and performed at a discounted price. If Daikin finds that the
dealer did not install a Daikin unit at the address provided below, if the address was in an area not affected by flooding, 
or if the equipment pricing was significantly marked up, that dealer will no longer be eligible for promotional pricing 
associated with the Operation Returning Comfort Program. 
 
If a dealer / homeowner has any questions about the 2024 Operation Returning Comfort Program or Daikin equipment, 
please call 1-877-254-4729 or email us at homeownersupport@daikincomfort.com or fill out the “Contact Us” form at 

 
Dealer account number (to be completed by branch):                         

mailto:homeownersupport@daikincomfort.com
https://daikincomfort.com/contact-us
mailto:homeownersuppot@daikincomfort.com

